
 

INVITATION TO BID 

CITY OF O’FALLON, MISSOURI 

21-062 

2021 O’FALLON BELLEAU CREEK BRIDGE REHABILITATION PROJECT 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City of O’Fallon will receive sealed bids clearly marked  
2021 BELLEAU CREEK BRIDGE REHABILITATION PROJECT on or before 2:00 PM CST, 

October 7, 2021 to City of O’Fallon Attn, Julie Moellering, Purchasing Agent 100 North Main 
Street, O’Fallon, MO 63366.  Bids will be publicly opened at that time. 
 
This contract includes: Rehabilitation of existing bridge piles via encasement to prevent further 
section loss 
 
The Contract Documents, including specifications, are on file at the office of Drexel Technologies 
at http://planroom.drexeltech.com and are open for public inspection.  Copies of documents may 
be obtained from Drexel Technologies for the fee listed online. 
 
The City reserves the right to reject any and all bids, offers, or proposals submitted, or to advertise 
for new bids.

 


